
Louisville Metro Council City Agency Request
D, Neighborhood Development Fund (NDF)

Capital Infrastructure Fund (GIF)
Municipal Aid Program (MAP)

Primary Sponsor: Cm Ken Fleming

Amount: $ \^ ^ 060-(fD
,1

Date: April 15, 2014

Description of program/project including public purpose, additional funding sources,
location of project/program and any external grantee(s):

The badly deteriorating 440 glass name plates bearing the names of the Patriots must be
restored. Unfortunately the original design of the glass plates was unable to withstand the heat
generated by direct sunlight and decomposition of the painted name on the plate occurred. The
new design for the name plate corrects this issue. To date, they have raised $61,^0 toward the
restoration of the Patriots Peace Memorial. They are in need of an additional $ Kgj^to achieve
their $70,000 goal! They are hoping to complete the restoration of the memorial prior to their
2014 Memorial Day (Monday, May 26, 2014) ceremony.

City Agency: Metro Parks

Contact Person: Marty Storch

Agency Phone: 456-8100

I have reviewed this request for an expenditure of city tax dollars, and have determined the
funds will be used for a public purpose.
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I have reviewed this request for an expenditure of city tax dollars, and have determined the
funds will be used for a public purpose.
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MaY.^hellje

From:

Sent:

To:
Subject:

Tammy Wells <twells@majesticeagleproductions.com>
Wednesday, April 16, 2014 11:19 AM
Fleming, Ken
Patriots Peace Memorial restoration project

Councilman Fleming,

The Patriots Peace Memorial restoration project would not be possible without the generosity of our
community and I wanted to share with you the status of our project.

Since 2002, the Patriots Peace Memorial has honored the memories of armed forces personnel from our
region, who have died, while serving on active, reserve or national guard duty, but not as a result of hostile
enemy actions. Many of those enshrined have died in aircraft accidents, at sea, during physical training, and in
transit, all in connection with military assignments. This memorial was conceived, constructed/ and dedicated
by local volunteers, who also maintain the structure.

Patriotic citizens have provided $61,700 of our initial $70,000 goal. I am respectfully asking for your help with
the Metro Council to donate toward this project. We are a volunteer board, so 100% of your donation will be
used for the restoration and maintenance of this monument.

Production of the 440 glass plates bearing the names and branch of service of our Patriots began in February,
2014. The process will take until mid April to complete.

Five (5) of the twelve (12) lights inside the memorial became inoperable this winter. Replacement of all these
lamps with energy saving, long lasting state-of-the-art LED light fixtures has been accomplished. In addition,
two (2) LED spot lights were installed at the base of the flagpole, with a separate time clock, so that the flag
can be illuminated daily for a longer period of time than the memorial itself. The new lights ensure that this
memorial remains a strong Portal of Light in honor of our fallen patriots.

Over the years, the memorial has become soiled by airborne algae spares and is in need of cleaning and
seating. This necessary cleaning, as well as the installation of new energy efficient lighting fixtures, were not
anticipated and now bring the total cost of our restoration project to $78,000.

Cleaning and sealing the Memorial began last week. Beginning this week through late May, weather
dependent, we plan to remove the deteriorated glass plates, secure all interior metal, install the new glass
plates, and remove and replace the grade level concrete sealant joints. Our goal is to complete the
restoration in time for our annual Memorial Day ceremony.

Thank you in advance for providing a place in our community where members of our Armed Forces, who have
lost their lives in non-combat military service, can be remembered and honored. We can't do it without you!

We hope to see you at our annual Memorial Day ceremony on Monday, May 26, 2014 at 12:00 noon. Please
don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or comments.

Gratefully,



'am^nw
^

Tammy Wells, Chair of the Board
Patriots Peace Memorial
502-797-7787



May, Sheltie

From:

Sent:
To:
Subject:

Tammy Wells <twells@majesticeagleproductions.com>
Wednesday, April 23, 2014 12:43 PM
Fleming, Ken
RE: Patriots Peace Memorial restoration project 04-22-14

Shellie May,

That's great news!!!! ^

We received an additional $100 donation this week. To date, we have raised $61,800 of the $78,000 we need
for the project. Subtracting the incredible $13,550 in pledges you secured, that will leave us $2,650 shy of our
goal. Thank you so much!!!

All the best,

'am'//u/^/a/rwu/

Tammy Wells
Majestic Eagle Productions, LLC
502-797-7787
www.MajesticEagleProductions.com

Award-Winning Video Productions
Special Events

Winner of Telly's, Hermes Creative, Vsdeographer Awards of Excellence,
Communicator, Aegis, Davey's, Aurora, MarCom and Summit International Awards!

From: May, Shellie [mailto:Shellie.May@louisvilieky.gov] On Behalf Of Fleming, Ken
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 10:16 AM
To: Tammy Wells
Subject: RE: Patriots Peace Memorial restoration project 04-22-14

Tammy, we were wondering if you have had any additional funds come in since we last spoke? We have 13,550.00 in
pledges, which is 2750.00 short of your new need of 16,300.00. Please let us know where you stand.

Thanks,

SHELLIE MAY
Legislative Aide | Metro Council District 7
6oi West Jefferson St Louisville, KY 40302.
Office: 502-S74--II07 | Fax: 502-574-4501
Elmail: SheUie.May(%LouisvilleKY.eov



From: Tammy Wells [mailto:twells@maiesticeagleproductions.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 10:57 PM
Io:, ch^rles M^.au.rlt^.; £OL Johl?.^ubr?y; Pan shomer; David Newman; Ed Armento (Ed Armento); Fred Crawford; Gary
Eady; George Mitchell (George Mitchell); Fleming, Ken; Heitz, Mike; Rob Lewis; Robert J. Burch; Steven P. Bullard'Col.;'
Tom Kaminski; Tom O'Hearn; Munday, Walter ~ ' ' ' ,-------.-..,-.-....--.-^..,
Subject: Patriots Peace Memorial restoration project 04-22-14

Dear Board Members:

As you can tell by now, I'm very excited about the progress of our restoration project. BJB started installing
the new glass plates on the west wall today. They look great! I hope you enjoy seeing the pictures that I'm
taking to document our project.

If you have a Facebook account, please take some time to view the Patriots Peace Memorial page.

All the best,

s/^^'a/m/nu^
^

Tammy Wells, Chair of the Board
Patriots Peace Memorial
502-797-7787

www.PatriotsPeaceMemorial.org



May, Shellie 4 ^i^ r.m-fTtr<7(-
From:

Sent:

To:
Subject:

Starch, Marty
Tuesday, April 15, 2014 2:18 PM
May, Shellie
RE: Patriots Peace Memorial

J^j4^'i &b»-rJ^

y^?^L^-k^5

OK not a problem.

From: May, Shellie
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 11:38 AM
To: Storch, Marty
Subject: RE: Patriots Peace Memorial

Marty, I am going to list you as the contact for the CIF request for the funds.

Thanks,

SHELLIE MAY
Legislative; Aide | Metro Council District 7
6oi West; Jefferson St | Louisville, KY 402.02
Office; 502-S74-II07 | Fax: so%-574-45oi
Email; Shellie.May@LouisvilleKY.gov

From: Storch, Marty
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2014 1:17 PM
To: May, Shellie
Subject: RE: Patriots Peace Memorial

Also, you are correct on us not receiving our funding for memorial bench -1 have checked with foundation and all - so
we really would like to get this taken care of if at all possible.

From: May, Shellie
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2014 9:45 AM
To: Starch, Marty
Subject: Patriots Peace Memorial

Marty,

1. Who owns the land? We want to use you all as a pass through for funds for restoration.
2. Check on the memorial bench.

Thanks!!

SHELLIE MAY
Legislative Aide Metro Council District 7
601 West Jefferson St Louisville, KY 40203



Office: S02-574-II07 | Fax; 50%"<i'74-45oi
Email: Shellie.Mav(5)LouisvilleKY.gov



JVIay, Shellie

From:

Sent:

To:
Cc:

Subject:

Long, Terra L
Tuesday, April 15, 2014 11:33 AM
May, Shellie; Metro Council Members

Maddox, Norma P; Peers, Carrie G; Franklin Gray, Lisa A.; Hughes, Susan; Carroll, Debbie;
King, Keidra; Hinson, Erin; Eatherly, Kip; Chapman, Lisa E.; Harrington, Scott; Webster,
Angela; Hodge, Monica; Torsky, John N; Sanders, Donna; Brown, Sharron; Ethridge, Kyle;
Triplett, Kevin D; Bowman, Michael; Morgan, Briana S; Derouen, Andrea; Friend-Ellis,
Myra; Meyer, Marty; Noble, Jeffrey T; Smith, Wanda M
RE: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation GIF

Councilman Owen will give $525.00

From: May, Shellie
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 11:29 AM
To: Metro Council Members

Cc: Maddox, Norma P; Peers, Carrie G; Franklin Gray, Lisa A.; Hughes, Susan; Carroll, Debbie; King, Keidra; Hinson, Erin;
Eatherly, Kip; Chapman, Lisa E.; Harrington, Scott; Webster, Angela; Hodge, Monica; Torsky, John'N; Sanders, Donna;
Brown, Sharron; Long, Terra L; Ethridge, Kyle; Triplett, Kevin D; Bowman, Michael; Morgan, Briana S; Derouen, Andrea;
Friend-Ellis, Myra; Meyer, Marty; Noble, Jeffrey T; Smith, Wanda M
Subject: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation CIF

On behalf of Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel...

As you may have heard, the Patriot's Peace Memorial Board is a group of volunteers trying to provide our community a
place where members of our Armed Forces, who have lost their lives in non-combat military service, can be
remembered and honored. To ensure that the Patriot's Peace Memorial remains a meaningful tribute to those
enshrined, they must restore this beautiful memorial.

The badly deteriorating 440 glass name plates bearing the names of the Patriots must be restored. Unfortunately the
original design of the glass plates was unable to withstand the heat generated by direct sunlight and decomposition of
the painted name on the plate occurred. The new design for the name plate corrects this issue. To date, they have
raised $56,369 toward the restoration of the Patriots Peace Memorial. They are in need of an additional $13^31 to
achieve their $70,000 goal! They are hoping to complete the restoration of the memorial prior to their 2014 Memorial
Day (Monday, May 26, 2014) ceremony. Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel would like to ask for your help in assisting them
to get the remaining $13,631 committed through CIF. Louisville Metro owns the property that the memorial is on which
would allow for us to use our GIF dollars through Parks to allow for completion of the restoration.

Please consider donating $500.00 to restore this memorial.

Thank you,

Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel

SHELLIE MAY
Legislative Aide Metro Council District 7
6oi West Jefferson St | Louisville, KY 40202
Office: 502-574-1107 Fax; 502-574-4501
Email; Shellie.May@LouisvilleKY.gov



May. Shellie

From:

Sent:
To:
Subject:

James, David A

Tuesday, April 15, 2014 11:37 AM
May, Shellie
Re: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation GIF

I'm in

Sent from my iPhone

Have A Great Day !!

David James

On Apr 15, 2014, at 11:28, "May, Shellie" <Shellie.Mav@louisvillekv,gov> wrote:

On behalf of Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel...

As you may have heard, the Patriot's Peace Memorial Board is a group of volunteers trying to provide
our community a place where members of our Armed Forces, who have lost their lives in non-combat
military service, can be remembered and honored. To ensure that the Patriot's Peace Memorial remains
a meaningful tribute to those enshrined, they must restore this beautiful memorial.

The badly deteriorating 440 glass name plates bearing the names of the Patriots must be
restored. Unfortunately the original design of the glass plates was unable to withstand the heat
generated by direct sunlight and decomposition of the painted name on the plate occurred. The new
design for the name plate corrects this issue. To date, they have raised $56,369 toward the restoration
of the Patriots Peace Memorial. They are in need of an additional $13,631 to achieve their $70,000
goal! They are hoping to complete the restoration of the memorial prior to their 2014 Memorial Day
(Monday, May 26, 2014) ceremony. Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel would like to ask for your help in
assisting them to get the remaining $13,631 committed through GIF. Louisville Metro owns the property
that the memorial is on which would allow for us to use our CIF dollars through Parks to allow for
completion of the restoration.

Please consider donating $500.00 to restore this memorial.

Thank you,

Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel

SHELLIE MAY
Legislative Aide | Metro Coiincil District 7
601 West Jefferson St | Louisville, KY 4020%

Office: 502-574-1107 | Fax: 502--574-4SOI
Email; Shellie.May@LouisvilleKY.gov



May, Shellie

From:
Sent:

To:
Cc:
Subject:

Butler, Marianne

Tuesday, April 15, 2014 12:17 PM
May, Shellie
Hughes, Susan
RE: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation GIF

D-15 will do $500

From: May, Shellie
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 11:28 AM
To: Metro Council Members

Cc: Maddox, Norma P; Peers, Carrie G; Franklin Gray, Lisa A.; Hughes, Susan; Carroll, Debbie; King, Keidra; Hinson, Erin;
Eatherly, Kip; Chapman, Lisa E.; Harrington, Scott; Webster, Angela; Hodge, Monica; Torsky, John N; Sanders, Donna;
Brown, Sharron; Long, Terra L; Ethridge, Kyle; Triplett, Kevin D; Bowman, Michael; Morgan, Brians S; Derouen, Andrea;
Friend-Ellis, Myra; Meyer, Marty; Noble, Jeffrey T; Smith, Wanda M
Subject: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation CIF

On behalf of Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel...

As you may have heard, the Patriot's Peace Memorial Board is a group of volunteers trying to provide our community a
place where members of our Armed Forces, who have lost their lives in non-combat military service, can be
remembered and honored. To ensure that the Patriot's Peace Memorial remains a meaningful tribute to those
enshrined, they must restore this beautiful memorial.

The badly deteriorating 440 glass name plates bearing the names of the Patriots must be restored. Unfortunately the
original design of the glass plates was unable to withstand the heat generated by direct sunlight and decomposition of
the painted name on the plate occurred. The new design for the name plate corrects this issue. To date, they have
raised $56,369 toward the restoration of the Patriots Peace Memorial. They are in need of an additional $13,631 to
achieve their $70,000 goal! They are hoping to complete the restoration of the memorial prior to their 2014 Memorial
Day (Monday, May 26, 2014) ceremony. Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel would like to ask for your help in assisting them
to get the remaining $13,631 committed through CIF. Louisville Metro owns the property that the memorial is on which
would allow for us to use our CIF dollars through Parks to allow for completion of the restoration.

Please consider donating $500.00 to restore this memorial.

Thank you,

Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel

Shellie May
Legislative Aide | Metro Council District 7
601 West Jefferson St | Louisville, KY 40202
Office: 502-574-1107 | Fax: 502-574-4501
Email: Shellie.May@LouisvilleKY.gov



JVIay.Shellie

From:

Sent:

To:
Cc:
Subject:

Welch, Vicki A
Tuesday, April 15, 2014 12:30 PM
May, Shellie
Triplett, Kevin D
Re: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation GIF

District 13 will contribute $500.
Where is the memorial located?

Vicki Aubrey Welch
Councilwoman District 13

574-1113
www.louisvilleky.gov/districtl3

Sent from iPhone

On Apr 15, 2014, at 11:29 AM, "May, Shellie" <Shellie.Mav(aiouisvillekv.eov> wrote:

On behalf of Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel...

As you may have heard, the Patriot's Peace Memorial Board is a group of volunteers trying to provide
our community a place where members of our Armed Forces, who have lost their lives in non-combat
military service, can be remembered and honored. To ensure that the Patriot's Peace Memorial remains
a meaningful tribute to those enshrined, they must restore this beautiful memorial.

The badly deteriorating 440 glass name plates bearing the names of the Patriots must be
restored. Unfortunately the original design of the glass plates was unable to withstand the heat
generated by direct sunlight and decomposition of the painted name on the plate occurred. The new
design for the name plate corrects this issue. To date, they have raised $56,369 toward the restoration
of the Patriots Peace Memorial. They are in need of an additional $13,631 to achieve their $70,000
goal! They are hoping to complete the restoration of the memorial prior to their 2014 Memorial Day
(Monday, May 26, 2014) ceremony. Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel would like to ask for your help in
assisting them to get the remaining $13,631 committed through GIF. Louisville Metro owns the property
that the memorial is on which would allow for us to use our CIF dollars through Parks to allow for
completion of the restoration.

Please consider donating $500.00 to restore this memorial.

Thank you,

Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel

SHELLIE MAY
Legislative Aide | Metro Council District 7
6oi West Jefferson St | Louisville, KY 40202

Office: 502-574-1107 Fax: 502-574-4501
Email; Shellie.May@LouisvilleKY.eov



r, Shellie

From:

Sent:

To:
Cc:
Subject:

Carroll, Debbie

Tuesday, April 15, 2014 1:30 PM
May, Shellie
Stenberg, Beth
RE: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation GIF

Shellie, CM Downard will do $500.
Debbie

From: May, Shellie
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 11:29 AM
To: Metro Council Members

Ca Maddox, Norma P; Peers,_Carrie G; Franklin Gray, Lisa A.; Hughes, Susan; Carroll, Debbie; King, Keidra; Hinson, Erin;
Eatherly^^Kip; Chapman^ Lisa E.;_Harrington, Scott; Webster, Angela; Hodge, Monica; Torsky, John"N; Sanders, Donna;
Brown^Sharron; Long, Terra L; Eth ridge, Ky Ie; Triplett, Kevin D; Bowman, Michael; Morgan,'Briana S; Derouen, Andre'a;
Friend-Ellis, Myra; Meyer, Marty; Noble, Jeffrey T; Smith, Wanda M
Subject: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation CIF

On behalf of Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel...

As you may have heard, the Patriot's Peace Memorial Board is a group of volunteers trying to provide our community a
place where members of our Armed Forces, who have lost their lives in non-combat military service, can be
remembered and honored. To ensure that the Patriot's Peace Memorial remains a meaningful tribute to those
enshrined, they must restore this beautiful memorial.

The badly deteriorating 440 glass name plates bearing the names of the Patriots must be restored. Unfortunately the
original design of the glass plates was unable to withstand the heat generated by direct sunlight and decomposition of
the painted name on the plate occurred. The new design for the name plate corrects this issue. To date, they have
raised $56,369 toward the restoration of the Patriots Peace Memorial. They are in need of an additional $13,631 to
achieve their $70,000 goal! They are hoping to complete the restoration of the memorial prior to their 2014 Memorial
Day (Monday, May 26, 2014) ceremony. Councilmen Fleming & Stucket would like to ask for your help in assisting them
to get the remaining $13,631 committed through CIF. Louisville Metro owns the property that the memorial is on which
would allow for us to use our CIF dollars through Parks to allow for completion of the restoration.

Please consider donating $500.00 to restore this memorial.

Thank you,

Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel

SHELLIE MAY
Legislative Aide Metro Council District 7
6oi West Jefferson St | Louisville, KY 402,02
Office: 502-574-1107 | Fax: 501-574-4501.
Email; Shellie.Mav@)LouisvilleKY.eov



May, Shellie

From:

Sent:

To:
Cc:
Subject:

Harrington, Scott
Tuesday, April 15, 2014 3:13 PM
May, Shellie
Miller, Jerry T
RE: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation GIF

Shellie - he has enough funding to sign on for $500.

^h
^?

Scott W. Hamngton | Legislative Assistant
Office of Councilman Jerry T. Miller
Louisville Metro Council I District 19

phone: 502.574.3464
email: scott.harrington@louisvilleky.gov

City Hall
601 West Jefferson Street

Louisville, Kentucky 40202

'Sign up for District 19's E-Newsletter

Thank you for the opportunity to serve!

From: May, Shellie
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 3:06 PM
To: Miller, Jerry T
Cc: Harrington, Scott
Subject: RE: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation GIF

Thanks CM Miller!

SHELLIE MAY
Legislative Aide Metro Council District 7
6oi West Jefferson St Louisville, KY 40202
Office; .)0%-S74-iio7 Fax; $o%-574-4soi
Email; Shellie.May^LouisvilleKY.eov

From: Miller, Jerry T
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 1:34 PM
To: May, Shellie



May, Shellie

From:

Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Engel, Robin
Friday, April 18, 2014 1:23 PM
May, Shellie; Metro Council Members
Maddox, Norma P; Peers, Carrie G; Franklin Gray, Lisa A.; Hughes, Susan; Carroll, Debbie;
King, Keidra; Hinson, Erin; Eatherly, Kip; Chapman, Lisa E.; Harrington, Scott; Webster,
Angela; Torsky, John N; Sanders, Donna; Brown, Sharron; Long, Terra L; Ethridge, Kyle;
Triplett, Kevin D; Bowman, Michael; Morgan, Brians S; Derouen, Andrea; Friend-Ellis,
Myra; Meyer, Marty; Noble, Jeffrey T; Smith, Wanda M
RE: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation GIF

On behalf of Councilman Robin Engel. ..

The District 22 Office will give $500.00 for this project. Please add Councilman Engel's name
on as a co-sponsor.

Thank you.
Monica Hodge for District 22

From: May, Shellie
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 11:29 AM
To: Metro Council Members

Cc: Maddox, Norma P; Peers, Carrie G; Franklin Gray, Lisa A.; Hughes, Susan; Carroll, Debbie; King, Keidra; Hinson, Erin;
Eatherly, Kip; Chapman, Lisa E.; Harrington, Scott; Webster, Angela; Hodge, Monica; Torsky, John N; Sanders, Donna;
Brown, Sharron; Long, Terra L; Ethridge, Kyle; Triplett, Kevin D; Bowman, Michael; Morgan, Briana S; Derouen, Andrea;
Friend-Ellis, Myra; Meyer, Marty; Noble, Jeffrey T; Smith, Wanda M
Subject: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation GIF

On behalf of Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel...

As you may have heard, the Patriot's Peace Memorial Board is a group of volunteers trying to provide our community a
place where members of our Armed Forces, who have lost their lives in non-combat military service, can be
remembered and honored. To ensure that the Patriot's Peace Memorial remains a meaningful tribute to those
enshrined, they must restore this beautiful memorial.

The badly deteriorating 440 glass name plates bearing the names of the Patriots must be restored. Unfortunately the
original design of the glass plates was unable to withstand the heat generated by direct sunlight and decomposition of
the painted name on the plate occurred. The new design for the name plate corrects this issue. To date, they have
raised $56,369 toward the restoration of the Patriots Peace Memorial. They are in need of an additional $13.631 to
achieve their $70,000 goal! They are hoping to complete the restoration of the memorial prior to their 2014 Memorial
Day (Monday, May 26, 2014) ceremony. Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel would like to ask for your help in assisting them
to get the remaining $13,631 committed through CIF. Louisville Metro owns the property that the memorial is on which
would allow for us to use our CIF dollars through Parks to allow for completion of the restoration.

Please consider donating $500.00 to restore this memorial.

Thank you,



May, Shellie

From:

Sent:

To:
Cc:
Subject:

Hinson, Erin

Monday, April 21, 2014 3:20 PM
May, Shellie
Kramer, Kevin

RE: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation GIF

Councilman Kramer is in for $500.00.

Thanks,
Erin

Erin R. Hinson ; Legislative Assistant
Office of Councilman Kevin Kramer
601 W. Jefferson Street : Louisville, KY 40202
D (502) 574-1111 (502) 574-4501

From: May, Shellie
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 3:19 PM
To: Metro Council Members

Cc: Maddox, Norma P; Peers,_Carrie G; Franklin Gray, Lisa A.; Hughes, Susan; Carroll, Debbie; King, Keidra; Hinson, Erin;
Eatherly^ Kip; Chapman, Lisa E.; Harrington, Scott; Webster, Angela; Hodge, Monica; Torsky, John'N; Sanders, Donna;
Brown,_Sharron; Long, Terra L; Ethridge, Kyle; Triplett, Kevin D; Bowman, Michael; Morgan, Briana S; Derouen, Andrea;
Friend-Ellis, Myra; Meyer, Marty; Noble, Jeffrey T; Smith, Wanda M
Subject: RE: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation CIF

Thank you for your quick response!! If you have not yet replied but, would like to help with the restoration of the
Memorial, please let our office know before Wed. April 23, 2014.

Commitments as of today:
D8- 525.00
D6- 500.00
D13- 500.00
D15- 500.00
D16- 500.00
D19- 500.00
D22- 500.00

Thank you,

SHELLIE MAY
Legislative Aide | Metro Council District 7
6oiWest.Jeffersoo.St Louisville, KY 402,02
Office; $o%-574-iio7 Fax: 502.-574-450I
Email: Shellie.Mav(%LouisvilleKY.eov

From: May, Shellie
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 11:29 AM



May, Shellie

From:

Sent:

To:
Subject:

Webster, Angela on behalf of Benson,Stuart
Tuesday, April 22, 2014 9:34 AM
May, Shellie
RE: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation GIF

Stuart will eive $500.00

From; May, Shellie
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 3:19 PM
To: Metro Council Members
Cc: Maddox, Norma P; Peers, Carrie G; Franklin Gray, Lisa A.; Hughes, Susan; Carroll, Debbie; King, Keidra; Hinson, Erin;
Eatherly, Kip; Chapman, Lisa E.; Harrington, Scott; Webster, Angela; Hodge, Monica; Torsky, John N; Sanders, Donna;
Brown, Sharron; Long, Terra L; Ethridge, Kyle; Triplett, Kevin D; Bowman, Michael; Morgan, Briana S; Derouen, Andrea;
Friend-Ellis, Myra; Meyer, Marty; Noble, Jeffrey T; Smith, Wanda M
Subject: RE: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation GIF

Thank you for your quick response!! If you have not yet replied but, would like to help with the restoration of the
Memorial, please let our office know before Wed. April 23, 2014.

Commitments as of today:
D8- 525.00
D6- 500.00
D13- 500.00
D15- 500.00
D16- 500.00
D19- 500.00
D22- 500.00

Thank you,

SHELLIE MAY
Legislative Aide | Metro Council District 7
6oi West Jefferson St | Louisville, KY 40202
Office: 502-574-1107 | Fax; 5oz-$74-45oi
Email: Shellie.Mav(5)LouisvilleKY.eov

From: May, Shellie
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 11:29 AM
To: Metro Council Members
Cc: Maddox, Norma P; Peers, Carrie G; Franklin Gray, Lisa A.; Hughes, Susan; Carroll, Debbie; King, Keidra; Hinson, Erin;
Eatherly, Kip (Kip.Eatherlyeilouisvilleky.gov); Chapman, Lisa E. (Lisa.Chapmanfailouisvilleky.qov); Harrington, Scott;
Webster, Angela (Anaela.Webster®louisvillekv.aov); Hodge, Monica (Monica.HodaeOilouisviUek^gQy); Torsky, John N
(John.TorskY@)louisvilJeky^goy); Sanders, Donna; Brown, Sharron; Long, Terra L; Ethridge, Kyle; Triplett^Kevin D;
Bowman, Michael; Morgan, Briana S; Derouen, Andrea; Friend-Ellis, Myra; Meyer, Marty; Noble, Jeffrey T; Smith, Wanda
M
Subject: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation CIF

On behalf of Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel...



As you may have heard, the Patriot's Peace Memorial Board is a group of volunteers trying to provide our community a
place where members of our Armed Forces, who have lost their lives in non-combat military service, can be
remembered and honored. To ensure that the Patriot's Peace Memorial remains a meaningful tribute to those

enshrined, they must restore this beautiful memorial.

The badly deteriorating 440 glass name plates bearing the names of the Patriots must be restored. Unfortunately the
original design of the glass plates was unable to withstand the heat generated by direct sunlight and decomposition of
the painted name on the plate occurred. The new design for the name plate corrects this issue. To date, they have
raised $56,369 toward the restoration of the Patriots Peace Memorial. They are in need of an additional $13,631 to
achieve their $70,000 goal! They are hoping to complete the restoration of the memorial prior to their 2014 Memorial
Day (Monday, May 26, 2014) ceremony. Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel would like to ask for your help in assisting them
to get the remaining $13,631 committed through GIF. Louisville Metro owns the property that the memorial is on which
would allow for us to use our CIF dollars through Parks to allow for completion of the restoration.

Please consider donating $500.00 to restore this memorial.

Thank you,

Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel

SHELLIE MAY
Legislative Aide | Metro Council District 7
6oi West Jefferson St Louisville, KY 40203
OrYice; 502-574-1107 | Fax; 502,-S74-450i
E,mail: Shellie.Mav(5)LouisvilleKY.eov



May, Shellie

From:

Sent:

To:
Subject:

Dearing, Jared
Thursday, April 24, 2014 10:33 AM
May, Shellie
FW: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation GIF

Hi Shellie, CW Shanklin would like to add $500.00 from District 2's GIF fund. Please let me know if this can be added
before tonight's meeting or if CW Shanklin will have to add it on the floor. -Jared

From: Chapman, Lisa E.
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 02:41 PM
To: May, Shellie; Metro Council Members

cc:,-Maddox' Norma p; peers'.ca.l'.r.ie.G; Ft'ankhn. Gray, Lisa A.; Hughes, Susan; Carroll, Debbie; King, Keidra; Hinson, Erin;
Eatherly, Kip, Harrington, Scott; Webster, Angela; Hodge, Monica; Torsky, John N; Sanders, Donna; Brown, Sharron;
Long, Terra L; Ethridge, Kyte^Triplett, Kevin D; Bowman, Michael; Morgan, Briana S; Derouen, And'rea; Friend-Ellis, Myra;
Meyer, Marty; Noble, Jeffrey T; Smith, Wanda M ' ' " ' -.-----.'- -.--, . .-- -.-, . .7.",
Subject: RE: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation CIF

Good afternoon Shellie-

Councilwoman Parker would like to add $525.00 of District 18 NDF's towards this project.

Thank you,

Lisa Chapman

Lisa E. Chapman
Legislative Assistant District 18
Councilwoman Marilyn Parker
601 W. Jefferson St.
Louisville, KY 40202
Lisa. Chapman <a>louisvilleky. QOV
(502) 574-1118 Office
(502) 574-3463 Direct
(502) 574-1202 Fax

From: May, Shellie
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 3:19 PM
To: Metro Council Members

Cc: Maddox, Norma P; Peers, Carrie G; Franklin Gray, Lisa A.; Hughes, Susan; Carroll, Debbie; King, Keidra; Hinson, Erin;
Eatherly, Kip; Chapman^ Lisa E.; Harrington, Scott; Webster, Angela; Hodge, Monica; Torsky, John'N; Sanders, Donna;
Brown, Sharron; Long, Terra L; Ethridge, Kyle; Triplett, Kevin D; Bowman, Michael; Morgan, Briana S; Derouen, Andrea;
Friend-Ellis, Myra; Meyer, Marty; Noble, Jeffrey T; Smith, Wanda M
Subject: RE: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation GIF

Thank you for your quick response!! If you have not yet replied but, would like to help with the restoration of the
Memorial, please let our office know before Wed. April 23, 2014.



Commitments as of today:
D8- 525.00
D6- 500.00
D13- 500.00
D15- 500.00
D16- 500.00
D19- 500.00
D22- 500.00

Thank you,

SHELLIE MAY
Legislative Aide Metro Council Distcict 7

6oi West Jefferson St | Louisville, KY 40203
Office; $02-574-1107 Fax: $oz-S74-450i
Email: Shellie.MayCSLouisvilleKY.gov

From: May, Shellie
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 11:29 AM
To: Metro Council Members

Cc: Maddox, Norma P; Peers, Carrie G; Franklin Gray, Lisa A.; Hughes, Susan; Carroll, Debbie; King, Keidra; Hinson, Erin;
Eatherly, Kip (Kip.Eatherly@louisvilleky.gov); Chapman, Lisa E. (Lisa.Chapman@louisvilleky.gov); Harrington, Scott;
Webster, Angela (Angela.Webster@louisvilleky.gov); Hodge, Monica (Monica.Hodge@louisvilleky.gov); Torsky, John N
(John.Torsky@louisvilleky.gov); Sanders, Donna; Brown, Sharron; Long, Terra L; Ethridge, Kyle; Triplett, Kevin D;
Bowman, Michael; Morgan, Briana S; Derouen, Andrea; Friend-Ellis, Myra; Meyer, Marty; Noble, Jeffrey T; Smith, Wanda
M
Subject: Patriot's Peace Memorial Restortation GIF

On behalf of Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel...

As you may have heard, the Patriot's Peace Memorial Board is a group of volunteers trying to provide our community a
place where members of our Armed Forces, who have lost their lives in non-combat military service, can be
remembered and honored. To ensure that the Patriot's Peace Memorial remains a meaningful tribute to those
enshrined, they must restore this beautiful memorial.

The badly deteriorating 440 glass name plates bearing the names of the Patriots must be restored. Unfortunately the
original design of the glass plates was unable to withstand the heat generated by direct sunlight and decomposition of
the painted name on the plate occurred. The new design for the name plate corrects this issue. To date, they have
raised $56,369 toward the restoration of the Patriots Peace Memorial. They are in need of an additional $13,631 to
achieve their $70,000 goal! They are hoping to complete the restoration of the memorial prior to their 2014 Memorial
Day (Monday, May 26, 2014) ceremony. Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel would like to ask for your help in assisting them
to get the remaining $13,631 committed through CIF. Louisville Metro owns the property that the memorial is on which
would allow for us to use our GIF dollars through Parks to allow for completion of the restoration.

Please consider donating $500.00 to restore this memorial.

Thank you,

Councilmen Fleming & Stuckel


